
I've owned rental properties in Bend since 1993 and have done my best to provide safe, 

affordable housing for renters. PLEASE VOTE AGAINST HB 2004-A! 

 

I want to help people, and many times I have rented to people with damaged credit because I 

know that many landlords won't rent to them. Most have been great tenants. 

 

If HB 2004-A is passed and landlords no longer have the right to do a no-cause termination 

without great penalty, I will be much stricter in my application screenings and will be forced to 

accept only those people with stellar credit history, income and references. 

 

I am also opposed to rent control. 

I URGE YOU TO OPPOSE HB 2004-A. 

 

Sincerely, 

Becky Ozrelic 

 

 

--  

Becky Ozrelic 

Oregon Licensed Principal Broker 

Duke Warner Realty 

Office: 541-382-8262 

FAX: 541-385-3272 

Cell: 541-480-9191 

beckyo@beckyo.com 

 

Give me a Like: www.facebook.com/BeckyOzrelicPrincipalBroker 

 

Oregon Law requires me to tell you how I represent buyers and sellers. Please click on the link 

below to see this important information! 

 

http://www.oregon.gov/rea/EDU/docs/sample%20initial%20agency%20disclosure%20pamphlet.

pdf 

 
To "opt out" from receiving these emails, please Reply with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line. Thanks! 
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